



Tunstead Primary School

Market Street

Tunstead

Norfolk

NR12 8AH

01603 737395

Friday 8th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Sycamore Class Growing and Planting Activity Day at Hoveton Hall Friday 22nd March

All consent forms must be returned by Wednesday 13th May.

Signed

Sycamore Class will be having a growing and planting activity day at Hoveton Hall on Friday 22nd March, whereby they will carry out a range of various activities which will be in line with their current science topic.

As this is a free event, we ask if parents could please drop off children at Hoveton Hall tea rooms entrance carpark between 8:30 and 8:45, and then pick up between 2:45 and 3:00. If anyone has a problem with either drop off or pick up then please contact the school and we will do our best to support with this.

All children will need to arrive in their Forest School clothing, wearing old trainers and also have wellies in a named bag please. All children will need a warm waterproof coat. Forest school clothing held at school will come home with the children on the afternoon after their Forest School session on Tuesday 19th March.

As they will be having lunch at Hoveton Hall, all children will need to bring a home packed lunch, or they can order a school packed lunch which we will take to the Hall. **All children must bring a bottled water and a lunch drink.** We take fruit as a snack, or children may bring a healthy alternative.

Yours faithfully,			
Karina Beckett Class Teacher			
Sycamore Class Growing and Planting Activity Day at Hoveton Hall Friday 22nd March			
I attending the Sycamore			
Class trip to Hoveton Hall on Friday 22 nd March. I agree to drop my child off and pick them up between the			
allocated times. They will wear suitable clothing for the weather, and a bottle of water and suitable lunchtime			
drink. My child's lunch option is (please tick choice)			
Home Packed	School Packed Lunch		
Lunch	Tuna Sandwich	Ham Sandwich	Cheese Sandwich



Date